
April 14, 2015 

Aptos/La Selva Fire Protection District 
6934 Soquel Drive • Aptos, CA 95003 

Phone # 831-685-6690 • Fax # 831-685-6699 

Fire Department Advisory Commission 
P.O. Drawer F-2 
6059 Highway 9 
Felton, CA 95018 

Dear Members of the Commission, 

The Aptos/La Selva Fire Board would like to thank you for allowing me to attend your meeting 
to discuss our concerns about the Prop 172 funding level for Santa Cruz County Fire. We 
appreciate your participation in the meeting with Supervisor Friend and Susan Mauriello. It 
sounds as if a fee increase may be the solution to your funding dilemma. It also sounds as of 
the County would support investigating putting a fee increase on the ballot. 

After much discussion, it is the decision of the Aptos/La Selva Fire Board not to proceed 
further with this issue unless specifically asked to by your Board. 

I enjoyed meeting and working with you, and hope to again in the future. 

Andrew Johnston, Director 
Aptos/La Selva Fire Protection District 


